
From: Larry Davis
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Grayburg Jackson PSU MB 12
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OK, found both. Thanks.
 
The BLM remediation project (2RP-2670) was completed, but a final report was not submitted. The
site was cleaned, tilled, fertilized, and seeded, but we weren’t happy with the new grass growth by
the end of the growing season in 2015. We were trying to allow more time before seeding and
fertilizing a second time. I don’t have any current photos to show change in vegetation, and frankly it
fell off my radar; I will contact our area superintendent and get him to take some. What kind of
closure report do you need for this one?
 
The second project (2RP-2492 ) also was completed, although I can’t lay my hands on the report. It is
possible that none was submitted. How would you like me to proceed?
 
 
Larry D. Davis
Environmental Quality Manager

Telephone: 281-651-5201 (direct)
 
 

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2016 9:53 AM
To: Larry Davis <Larry.Davis@energyquest.us>
Subject: RE: Grayburg Jackson PSU MB 12
 
And this is the BLM remediation for the same area. (2RP-2670)
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Larry Davis [mailto:Larry.Davis@energyquest.us] 
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2016 8:45 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Grayburg Jackson PSU MB 12
 
I’m sorry, Heather. I recognize Grayburg Jackson, but I don’t file things the same way BLM does and
computer searches won’t find documents using the referenced numbers. Would you send me copies
so that I know what I am looking for?
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Thanks,
 
Larry D. Davis
Environmental Quality Manager

Telephone: 281-651-5201 (direct)
 
 

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2016 9:31 AM
To: Larry Davis <Larry.Davis@energyquest.us>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
<Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>
Subject: Grayburg Jackson PSU MB 12
 
RE: EnergyQuest * Grayburg Jackson PSU MB 12 * 30-015-20256 * 2RP-2492 * 2RP-2670
 
Mr. Davis,
 
The OCD Artesia district has two open remediation permits for the above listed location. 
2RP-2492 was the release caused by Dean’s Electric (actually was 3 small releases). And
2RP-2670 is a BLM interim remediation project.
 
If you have closure documents for these, can you please send them so we can close these out
in out books.
 
Thanks,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
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